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In our last meeting, members have voiced the concerns of the community regarding the return of graffiti 

issues in different locations throughout District 2.  We believe that the graffiti issues will be addressed 

once the RCMP and Anti-Graffiti departments are up and running again, and wanted to express concern 

in the meantime.   

It has come to our CPAC’s attention that the Korean mall area along North Road has experienced a spike 

in theft from autos. To raise awareness among the community, we are looking to distribute crime 

prevention notices in that area.  

 


